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Dear family, 

 

We are sorry for sending this out so late, but better late than never! Please enjoy this brief overview of 

January's activities. 

 

Recapping 2020 And Planning For 2021 

 

 
 

For our first service of the year, we held a joint message to share our reflections from 2020 and hopes for 

2021. If you missed it, please take a look at the recording above. 

 

Revamping The Cafe 

 

 
 

Our amazing cafe crew has been hard at work creating new ideas for menu items. We have tasty new 

snacks such as madelines and fig bars, new cold drinks such as Thai teas, canned iced coffee, McColl, 

Ramune, and new bacon and lox addons to go with our breakfast bagel sandwiches. Come and enjoy the 

cafe before service! 

 

We've Joined Subregion 5 

 



 

 

 
 

As you've probably already heard, as part of our national reorganization, we are now a part of Subregion 

5, under the leadership of Rev. Kevin Thompson. We can look forward to a visit from him soon. 

 

 
 

This month, we had messages on a variety of topics. Hopefully you found something valuable for 

yourself. If you missed any of them, you can find them all on our Facebook page and Youtube channel. 

For quick reference, this month's recordings are below. 

 

New Year's Joint Message 

 

The Value of God's Word 

 

Forgiveness and Spiritual Laws 

 

Welcoming New Additions To The Community 

 

 
 

We are thrilled to welcome the Loves back to Colorado after their almost year-long global travels. It feels 

like they never left. 

 

Continued Renovations And Improvements 

 

In January, we worked on a variety of projects around the church. The cafe has a new digital menu, the 

French Ministry room has a new, larger tv for Sunday school classes, the commercial freezer in the 

kitchen has been fixed, the chapel walls have had some minors and the trim put back, we have a new 

commercial fridge in the food bank area, and mounts for the new chapel tvs were installed on the ceiling. 

Also, we've fixed various long-standing issues such as a drainage leak, attic ladder instability, electrical 



 

 

improvements, and a drywall hole in the cafe. There is a lot of major work in the chapel that we look 

forward to sharing more about next month. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 


